Monday, April 20, 2020

Dear Families,

We are writing this morning with a brief update for you.

We are going to begin to use the online learning platform, Waggle, to target essential learning and differentiate for our students. It will be very important for you to read through the attached letter and watch the short four minute video (link found in the letter). We are excited about this learning opportunity for our students!

We hope this finds you all safe and healthy. Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions. We are here to support in any way we can!

The Fifth Grade Team

Mr. Mabie, Mr. Kunferman/Mr. Zen, & Mrs. Standen